
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

IFB No. 24-911-35 
 

CERTIFIED ROOF INSPECTIONS AT FISCHER IV AND IVA 
HOUSING COMMUNITIES 

 
 
Please be advised that The Housing Authority of New Orleans has cancelled the above referenced 
solicitation.  Federal regulations require at least two (2) responsive/responsible bidders. This solicitation 
will be reissued at a later date. 

We appreciate your cooperation and patience in this matter.  

 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at 
pmarquette@hano.org. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Paul Marquette 
 
Paul Marquette 
Senior Procurement Specialist 
 
 
 
 
cc: File 
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